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Reminders: 
-Children’s Choice will be 
open for full days on the 
20th,21st, and 22nd at North 
Star Elementary. 
 
-Remember to bring  a 
lunch for full days 
 
-Children’s Choice will be 
closed Thursday and 
Friday the 23rd and 24th 
for the Thanksgiving 
Holiday. 

 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 480-1298 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email:  
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Assistance 
available: 841-4800 
 

CC Community Gives Back! 
 This year at Children's Choice Double Eagle we will be focusing on a local 
community project each month.  We hope that this will allow our kids to learn about 
people and places around our city. For the month of October the kids made fleece 
blankets for Animal Humane. They all worked together and created 6 medium size 
blankets to donate. Projects like these let the children practice responsibility, 
compassion, and offer them a chance to positively affect the lives of others. It was 
really great seeing our kids take pride in their work, knowing the good they were 
doing by giving back to their community.   

                                                   
                   

Dodging Our Way to Fun! 
Our work is children’s play! During our fall break Monique, got a game of staff vs. kid 

dodge ball going and it was one for the books!                                                                                   

Active play is a great way for the kids and staff to build relationships while learning the 

importance of good sportsmanship, team work, team spirit, and following the rules! 

             

Jullianna and Ella hard at work 

making a dog blanket. 

Ella showing others how to make the 

blankets.  


